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Atsnes it Low
Planning Tatlored to Your Needs

Medicare, Medicaid and
nursing home articles in our
May edition

Dear Clients and Referral Partners,

Happy spring and welcome to the May
2022 R. F. Meyer & Associates
newsletter.

Articles this month cover ...

Richard F. Meyer

Medicare now covers the
cost of COVID at-home
tests

If you have Medicare, you can now
receive up to eight free rapid at-home
Covid-19 tests a month at participating
pharmacies, no prescription required.

Should You Prepare a
Medicaid Application
Yourself?

Navigating the Medicaid application
process can be complicated, especially
If you are applying for long-term care
benefits. An Elder Law attorney familiar
with the process can be a big help.

When to Leave a Nursing
Home and Move Back Home

Leaving a nursing home to return
home is a goal for many residents and
their families, but it requires careful
consideration. While returning home is
a good move for some, it won't work
for everyone.
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